
Lyon County Water District 
5464 U.S. 62 West 

P.O. Box 489 
Kuttawa, KY 42055 

270-388-0271 
 

Welcome to the Lyon County Water District.  We are glad to have you as a customer.   
 
Below you will find some information we hope will be helpful to you as a new customer. 
 
Our office is located in Suwanee next to the Bar-X Trailer Park at 5464 U.S. 62 West. 
 
Our office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday 
 
DISTRICT POLICY REGARDING NEW WATER SERVICE INSTALLATIONS: 
 

1. A Kentucky State Plumbing Permit is required before a water meter can be 
installed.  This is in addition to your septic permit.  All service lines must be 
inspected by the State Plumbing Inspector.  You can contact the plumbing 
inspector at the Lyon County Health Department on Thursdays between 8:00  
and 9:30 a.m. Please contact Kyle Belmer 270-505-2166 

 
2. It is the homeowners responsibility to install and also to maintain a pressure 

regulator, if one is desired. 
3. Service lines shall be ¾ inch or larger installed at a minimum depth of 30 inches.  

Service lines shall be 160 PSI or greater. 
4. The customer shall also install an approved expansion tank as required by the 

Kentucky State Division of Plumbing. 
5. If a frost-free hydrant is installed, a Watts No. 7 backflow preventer must be 

installed. 
6. No other source of water is to be connected to the District lines.  Water service 

will be denied if a cross connection is found to exist. 
 
DO NOT PLANT TRESS, FLOWERS OR SHRUBS AROUND THE METER! 
 
THIS AREA MUST BE KEPT CLEAR FROM TALL GRASS AND WEEDS.  ACCESS 
TO THE METER MUST BE AVAILABLE AT ALL TIMES. 


